Belvedere Family Church: | Have Been Asked To Take On A New Subregion Role

Justin Okamoto
December 14, 2023

Dear Belvedere Community

I wanted to let you know about a new role that | have been asked to take on in the subregion. The official
title is yet to be decided but it is focused around training and developing our current and next generation
of leaders. It will be a part-time role that | will be taking on in addition to my full-time role as the head
pastor of Belvedere.

I know that there may be some concern about me taking on another hat and having my attention divided
between the two roles, so | wanted to be upfront about this.

The reason why | felt | could handle this role is because | had already been quite involved in the Achieve
and Accelerate program as a contractor for the past year and | felt I could manage my time well enough.
This new role will be very similar time investment-wise to what | have already been contributing to the
programs. The main difference is | will be cooperating more with our SR1 Senior Pastor Naokimi on the
long-term vision for training and development for our leadership and members, including current ministry
leaders, and up-and-coming leadership.

What | am most excited about this role is that anything we develop locally that works | can share with the
rest of the sub-region so that other communities can prosper as well and benefit from the lessons we are
learning as we develop our beloved community.

If there are any concerns, however, feel free to reach out to me and I'd be happy to answer any of your
guestions.

Thank you and God Bless!
Your Pastor and Brother,

Justin



